Rachel Tibbetts

From: anthon

Sent: 19 July 2023 08:30
To: Planning

Subject: 23/00977/0UT

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open ae®achments unless you recognise the
sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Sir/Madam,

| write regards the planning applicaeon - 23/00977/0UT
60 houses on the north side of Cropredy.

I am aware the land promoter has requested an extension une| September regards this applica®on from the original
date in June.
Please can you reassure me that no further extensions are granted?

To live in the shadow of a poteneal housing development that destroys my local environment is bad enough without
the process being dragged out.

This situaeon is causing me a lot of personal anxiety and distress. | feel the agent should have had everything
prepared at original submission and they had all the eme they needed before the start of this process to get their
proposal together. | end the fact they can just request extensions to be unfair on the populaeon aeected by the
proposal. It feels like one rule for them and another rule for the rest of us.

Kind regards

Anthony



